
PIERRE SALINGER 

April 19, 1967 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
COQ d'OR PRESS 
Hyattstown, Maryland - 20734 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I will not repeat your familiar salutation since we have not met. 

I will not attempt to respond to your harangue since it obviously would not be of any value. 

Since, on the basis of your letter, you have not made any money from your books, that leaves only two other categories. 

Any competent psychiatrist reading your hysterical letter would undoubtedly have a judgment on this matter. 

Sincerely yours 

(7771)1  

5c. 


